
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

I am writing to express my support of keeping our Mendocino County 

Cannabis Cultivation Ordinance and not replacing it with Use Permits 

Process overseen by Planning and Building staff. 

I support keeping our open space and rangelands and not expanding our 

industrial and commercial zones to benefit industrial marijuana business. 

I support enlarging and strengthening our Code Enforcement. 

I supported Measure AF in 2016 where we the voters defeated the idea of 

cannabis cultivation in every zone. 

I support protecting our fisheries, our wild life, our wild lands and 

enforcing the laws that are already on the books. I support law 

enforcement enforcing the laws that we already have with added officers 

and equipment. 

I support staying with our existing cannabis ordinance and our existing 

cannabis zones. 

Sincerely yours, 

Madelyn McCauley 


